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Heller Leaves Auto Execs Scrambling with Line of Questioning

(Washington, DC) – Today, United States Senator Dean Heller questioned auto executives during a Senate Commerce, Science, and Transportation Committee hearing examining airbag defects and the vehicle recall process. 

Senator Heller first asked a Takata Corporation executive if his company took responsibility for its actions. 
 
Senator Heller then asked a Honda executive if members of his own family were safe driving Honda vehicles.
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Click here to watch video.
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